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21st April 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 

 
 

Year 3 Class Assembly 
Thursday 11th May at 9.05am 

 
The children of Year 3 would like to invite you to their class assembly on Thursday 11th May 2023 starting 
at 9:05am in the School Hall.  Refreshments will be available from 8.50am. 
 
Please note the Year 3 class assembly date has changed and not as previously stated in the newsletter 
prior to the Easter break, we apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.   
 
Thank you for your support and we do hope that you will be able to join us. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


